

Jefferson County Solid Waste/Air Quality Committee Town of Emmet - Town Hall W1690 State Road 16 & 26, Watertown, WI 53098 Wednesday, August 7, 2013 at 6:00 P.M.

Members: Don Reese-Chair, Greg David-Vice Chair, John Kannard-Secretary, Carlton Zentner

and Greg Torres

Staff: Rob Klotz and Sharon Ehrhardt

Town of Emmet, Town of Lebanon, Town of Clyman, Town of Portland, Town of Shields, Town of Ashippun, Village of Clyman and Dodge County-UW-Extension

Jeff Hoffman from UW Extension (Dodge County) requested a meeting to discuss the possibility of the above Towns partnering with Jefferson County and the City of Watertown to participate in the City of Watertown's Clean Sweep Program.

Rick Schultz-Superintendent of Watertown Street Department, Mark Heal-Account Manager of Veolia Environmental Service and Don Reese-Chair of Jefferson County Solid Waste/Air Quality will also be attending the meeting.

This will be an open discussion meeting about now a partnership would benefit all parties and how to accomplish a partnership.

There may be a quorum present but no action will be taken.

INDIVIDUALS REQUIRING SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS FOR ATTENDANCE AT THE MEETING SHOULD CONTACT THE COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR 24 HOURS PRIOR TO THE MEETING AT 920-674-7101 SO APPROPRIATE ARRANGEMENTS CAN BE MADE.